
St. Joseph School 

Fullerton

Town Hall Parent Zoom 

Meeting

Thank you for joining!



Welcome Wolfpack Families

St. Joseph School Prayer led by Mr. Pipkin

Everyone please mute your mics.

Meeting Outline

We will share some items first that will answer many of your 
questions, then we will open it up for other questions at the end.



Items of Importance

● Thank you for all that you have done and adapted to over the past few months, it is 
greatly appreciated!

● Communication:
○ Wolfpack Weekly-This is communication from School and HASA, please be sure to 

read it each Wednesday.
○ Specific Emails from Mr. Pipkin, Mrs. Ashby, and Father Jesse
○ Survey Feedback-Adjustments were made based on input
○ Social Media
○ Always welcome to email us directly

● Wolfpack Loyalty Grant-Your fees for next year have been issued as a credit for next 
year as a thank you for all that you have done! 



Pick-up and Return of Supplies

● We are diligently working on setting up a plan for the pick-up and return of all supplies 
at the end of June. 

● Goal is for this to be done at the End of June-Pending the Phases of MD
● Things that will be included:

○ Materials due back to SJS-Textbooks, Chromebooks, Novels, etc. 
○ School Library Books
○ School Pictures
○ Refund Check from School and HASA for events/items previously paid for
○ Honor Roll Certificates for T2 and T3
○ Medicine from Nurse Mary



Next year-What will it entail?

● It is too soon to speculate how things will be in the Fall and if we will open in-person 
or online/virtually, or what the schedule will be.

● Our School and the AOB are planning  to open regularly on Aug. 31st
● Things that we are working/considering on for next year include if we are virtual:

○ More of a dedicated  teaching schedule via Zoom/Direct Instruction
○ Each student borrowing a device from school
○ Specific expectations for Zoom Meetings-More consistent
○ More online platforms and resources are being purchased
○ Parent Survey to address adjustments needed coming after school ends
○ CDC Regulations for Classrooms, materials and possible new policies in place



Pre K-1 Questions/Concerns  via RSVP

● Academically Ready? Expectations for the following grade? (checklists)
● Schedule for next year-Too Soon?
● Financial Reimbursements-Wolfpack Loyalty Grant
● Talent Show-Can it be rescheduled? We will look into this possibly next year.
● Summer Work-It will be posted on the School Website
● Joe Corbi’s-Fall Pick up most likely
● Extra Help for my child? Can we get tutoring? If you feel it is needed
● Cleaning procedures for next year-They WILL be enhanced due to new 

recommendations/policies
● Assessments for next years placements-Teacher assessments now, continuous 

checking, testing when we are again in-person



2nd and 3rd Grade Questions and Concerns Submitted via 

RSVP

● Academically Ready? Expectations for the following grade? (checklists)
● Schedule for next year-Too Soon? 
● Financial Reimbursements-Wolfpack Loyalty Grant
● What will happen with First Holy Communion?  The Parish is working on it
● Summer Work-It will be posted on the school website
● Refunds of all prepaid lunches and expenses paid out coming in June
● 2nd does not have PowerSchool-How can they keep up to date on assignments and 

missing assignments? Contact teachers to check in on assignments
● Assessments for next years placements-Teacher assessments now, continuous 

checking, testing when we are again in-person
● Specials Choice Board-Most recent did not require any work submitted.



4th and 5th Grade Questions and Concerns Submitted via 

RSVP

● Academically Ready? Expectations for the following grade?  Curriculum adjustments? 
● Schedule for next year-Too Soon? Too many possibilities?
● Grades for T3-Yes!! 
● Financial Reimbursements-Wolfpack Loyalty Grant
● Assignments return to fix-Are they late? That is a way to provide feedback to learn from.
● Why only 1 Zoom per week? Technology availability in households
● Can Zoom be recorded? Yes they all were and should all be posted for anyone that missed them.
● Knott Scholarship-Will it be offered next year? Yes, they are working on if adjustments will be 

made
● Refunds of all prepaid lunches and expenses paid out coming in June
● Assessments for next years placements-Teacher assessments now, continuous checking, testing 

when we are again in-person
● Specials Choice Board-Please submit ASAP, nothing for the remainder of the year!



Middle School Grade Questions and Concerns Submitted via 

RSVP

● Academically Ready? Expectations for the following grade?  Curriculum adjustments? 
● Schedule/Plan for next year-Too Soon? Too many possibilities?
● Financial Reimbursements-Wolfpack Loyalty Grant

○ Could there be another one in the future? Depends of finances and decision of School 
Board

● Can Tuition be due at a different time rather than July? No, but you can adjust your FACTS 
Payments if needed

● Any way to have a practice HSPT for the 7th Graders? Some HS are offering it.
● Will we have the HSPT Prep class again? Yes we will
● How will grades count for their GPA? Parent involvement?  Everyone is in the same situation
● Pass/Fail-NO we are not going to this.
● HS Application Process-Will they look at T3?  Yes, but of course they know what is occuring, 

and will touch base with us regarding questions and or concerns



Middle School Parent Questions and Concerns Continued

● Difference between Homeschooling and Distance Learning?   What is the tuition covering?
○ Curriculum provided to match content and standards 
○ Resources provided, assignments given and graded
○ Tuition covers the salaries of the teachers-about 85% of tuition goes towards salaries

● Refunds of all prepaid lunches and expenses paid out coming in June
● Assessments for next years placements-Teacher assessments now, continuous checking, 

testing when we are again in-person
● Specials Choice Board-Please submit ASAP, nothing for the remainder of the year!
● Last week of school? This will include Spirit Week activities and Virtual Mass on the last 

day as a community
● Graduation Plans/Drive Around Plans?? As soon as we are safe to do so, we will have 

events, but keep in mind they will most likely be modified.



Thank you for 

joining us tonight!

We Miss you all very much!



St. Joseph School 

Fullerton

Town Hall New Family 

Zoom Meeting

Thank you for joining!



Welcome Wolfpack Families

Introductions and Welcome

St. Joseph School Prayer led by Mr. Pipkin

Meeting Outline

We will share some items first that will answer many of your 
questions, then we will open it up for other questions at the end. 

Everyone please mute your mics.



Items of Importance

Communication:

○ Wolfpack Weekly-This is communication from School and HASA, please be sure to 
read it each Wednesday. You will begin getting them Mid/End of June.

○ Specific Emails from Mr. Pipkin, Mrs. Ashby, and Father Jesse
○ Social Media
○ Always welcome to email us directly

Wolfpack Loyalty Grant-Your fees for next year have been issued as a credit for next year 
as a thank you for your commitment to Catholic Education at SJS! 



Preparing for next year

First Day of School for Students: 
● Grades 1-8 is August 31st
● Pre K-4 and Kindergarten Staggered Entrance the week of  August 31st-More Details to 

follow

Items Needed-An email from Mrs. Francesca Troiano will be coming out and will include:

○ School Supply List, Summer Work, Uniform and Shoe Information

Health Forms-These are all due August 1st. Please reach out to your doctor, many of them are 
emailing documentation. You can forward that us!

Virtual Kindergarten Orientation-May 29th at 10:30 am-Be sure to check your email for the 
registration link to RSVP



Preparing for next year

FACTS Payments-You already selected your payment schedule, but you are able to go in and adjust 
if needed.  Your first payment is currently scheduled for July.

Buddy Program-An email was sent out to sign up. We strongly encourage you do to so! Great 
Resource!

New Student Testing:
● Pre-K will do this in the Fall 
● K-8 will do this (Policies Permitting) the Last week of July and/or the first week of August.
● We will send out a Sign up for specific time spots once allowed to do so
● Placement Testing allows for your child(ren) to be grouped appropriately for differentiation in 

Language Arts and Math



Next year-What will it entail?

● It is too soon to speculate exactly how things will be in the Fall and if we will open 
in-person or online/virtually, or what the schedule will be.

● Our School and the AOB are planning  to open regularly on Aug. 31st
● There is a Planning Ahead Task Force that the AOB has put together to work out all 

possible scenarios



Next year-What will it entail?

Distance Learning at SJS-We have continued since March. Our Teachers and Students 
have not skipped a beat. Our Distance Learning includes online platforms and resources.

Things that we are working/considering on for next year Distance Learning include:

○ A dedicated  teaching schedule via Zoom with Direct Instruction
○ Each student borrowing a device from school
○ More online platforms and resources are being purchased just in case
○ CDC Regulations for Classrooms, materials and possible new policies in place
○ Current Parents will Provide Feedback to guide adjustments



Questions????

Thank you so much for joining us.

We are so thankful that you are all part of the 

SJS Wolfpack!


